SUBJECT: Help us serve your needs—Opportunity to provide feedback on BLS Productivity Data 
As a Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) Productivity Program data user, we value your feedback, and we are inviting you to participate in a survey to provide input on BLS productivity data. We hope you will be able to help us identify areas where we can improve our products and customer service. 
To take the survey, please select the link below:
<insert link>
We request your response by 11/16/2021. Your responses will be kept confidential. We will combine your answers with others to produce summaries where individuals cannot be identified. If you have any questions, please contact productivity@bls.gov
We appreciate your feedback, major or minor, as it helps us serve you better. Thank you for contributing to this important effort.

